
Effective Immediately:
 a Pre-Evacuation Alert has been re-instated for the

 RM of Paddockwood in the Candle Lake area. 
May 25, 2025 

A pre-evacuation alert has been reinstated for the Candle Lake area.

Residents and visitors are encouraged to stay informed and prepared

for potential evacuation orders. 

This alert typically signifies that conditions are being monitored closely,

and while there is no immediate threat, circumstances could change

rapidly.

 It is advisable for those in the area to review their emergency plans,

ensure they have essential supplies ready, and stay tuned to local news

outlets and official channels for updates. 

Community safety is the priority, and cooperation with local authorities

will be crucial in ensuring a smooth response if evacuation becomes

necessary.

More information and links can be found on the RM of Paddockwood

website: https://rmofpaddockwood.com/emergency-notifications 

updates will be posted on our facebook page as well as our website.
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